The Business Office Task Force

The Business Office Task Force was established to address the need for changes in policy, procedure, processes and practices with Ozarka’s Business Office.  The goal was to devise a system of consistency that is user friendly for the student and staff.  Two items that Dr. Johnston wanted considered for change were the refunding policy (refunding of tuition only) and fees paid up front when receiving financial aid.
Employees serving on the committee were Joan Stirling (chair), Candace Blevins, Jill Yancey, Tina Wheelis, Karen Owens, Earlene Martz, Laura Lawrence, and Michelle Cunningham.  Nancy Dust attended the meetings to take notes.

The Business Task Force started meeting on June 14, 2006 and concluded their task on July 17, 2006 with 5 meetings being held on June 14 & 20, July 3, 11, 17.
The Task Force started with a plan for the whole business office, but focused on the student handbook as the task at hand.  Each person in the business office listed the tasks they do that involve students and student accounts.  After review, all pertinent information was included in the Financial Information section for the student handbook.
On July 5, 2006, Tina, Michelle and Earlene discussed and wrote up the proposed student policy.  At the July 11th meeting, the revised policy was reviewed and discussed.  At the end of the meeting, it was agreed to submit the results to the Administrative Council for approval.
Currently the new policy is in effect.

The completed Financial Information section is attached.
